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January 2022 
 

A message from the President of Nisga’a Nation & 
Nisga’a Nation 2nd Virtual Open House (January 26th) 
 
As many of you may recall, last summer the Ksi Lisims LNG Project, a joint 
initiative between the Nisga’a Nation and our partners officially kicked off the 
environmental assessment process with the British Columbia Environmental 
Assessment Office. It is the first step in a comprehensive review of the potential 
impacts; both positive and negative, and of the various ways they can be avoided 
or mitigated.  
 
Early and ongoing engagement with those potentially impacted is important to 
ensure projects are designed in ways that limits footprint and impacts. As an early 
opportunity for Nisga’a Citizens, we organized a dedicated Virtual Open House for 
Nisga’a Citizens in early Fall, which I am happy to report was very well attended. 
There were also two additional public open houses organized by the BC 
Environmental Assessment Office. There will be many more similar opportunities 
as this process takes a number of years to complete. 
 
Nisga’a Nation Executive and NLG officials continue to work diligently to ensure 
these early stages of development are being undertaken in a manner consistent 
with Chapter 10 of the Nisga’a Final Agreement where appropriate and consider 
the various interests our Nation, Communities and Citizens hold dear. 
 
During 2022 we will have many more opportunities to continue to learn more about 
this project and the results of some of the studies and assessments that are 
already underway. Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, we are forced to 
continue delaying in-person Community Open Houses but please rest assured that 
as soon as it is safe to do so, we will visit every Nisga’a Village and Urban Local to 
provide opportunities to each of you to ask questions and provide feedback.  
 
In the meantime, we are planning on hosting another Virtual Open House for 
Nisga’a Citizens on January 26th at 6:30 PM. Stay tuned for more information as 
that date approaches. 
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We will continue to provide regular updates as information becomes available at 
every stage of this process. 
 
Myself and the rest of the Executive continue to keep a close eye on all of the 
work and progress being made on this initiative. We remain as committed as ever 
to ensure any development in the Nass Area is done in a way that respects our 
environment, our values, and our culture while also providing opportunities to our 
people and the Nation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Eva Clayton 
President 
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